
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

 

WORKSHOP SUMMARY  

 

June 19, 2006 

 

 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met on Monday, June 19, 
2006 at 6:30 p.m. in the Community Development Conference Room at City Hall for a 
brief pre-meeting/workshop discussion.  Those present were Councilmembers Bonnie 
Beckstein, Teresa Coons, Bruce Hill, Gregg Palmer, Jim Spehar, and President of the 
Council Jim Doody.  Absent was Councilmember Doug Thomason.   
  

Summary and action on the following topic: 
 

 DALTON TRUMBO SCULPTURE:  The Dalton Trumbo Historical Recognition 
Committee has requested some time before the City Council to present a request 
for City participation in the commissioning of a sculpture for placement near the 
Avalon Theater of author Dalton Trumbo.   

 
 City Council discussed the request and also the possibility of other statues, 

specifically of the founding fathers of Grand Junction.  The idea has been floated 
to members of the 125 year anniversary committee but has not taken hold.   

 

 Action summary:  City Council was comfortable with the idea but directed Staff to 
have the Committee approach the County for support as well as other groups and 
then address Council about any financial commitment. 

       

Adjourn 

 
The meeting adjourned to the regular Council meeting at 6:55 p.m. 


